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Sent: Monday, 11 February 2019 4:31 PM
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: Rate rise proposed for Port Stephens

I have been a executive volunteer at Port Stephens for over two years after working 43yrs at another local council.

I don’t believe more money creating larger long term maintenance will be sensible. The only work done that I have seen has
been due to grants.

The Council needs to show a better work ethic before being given any more funds from rate payers.

Jennifer and Neal Baker

Salt Ash 2318

Sent from my iPad





